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Update Regarding Open Enrollment 

 
CTA sent the following information regarding Open 
Enrollment to active CTA employees: 

• Dental insurance will now have an option of Delta 
Dental Insurance or Ameritas Dental Insurance. 

• Dental calendar year maximum has increased to 
$2500 per person for in-network coverage. 

• The enrollment form should be completed only if 
there are changes in provider coverage such as a 
switch to Ameritas. 

• The open enrollment period ends November 15, 
2024, with choices effective January 1, 2025. 

• If nothing at all changes for you, you still must 
complete and return the “Other Coverage 
Statement” form to California Teachers 
Association Employees’ Health and Welfare 
Benefits Trust at 2250 S. Rancho Road, Suite 
295, Las Vegas, NV 89102.  Or you can fax it to 
650-331-3917 or email it to 
CATeachersEnroll@zenith-american.com.  You 
may recall that we have regularly completed a 
similar form sent from Anthem in the past.  

 
Currently REACTA does not have more specific 
information about Ameritas Dental other than what is 
outlined in the open enrollment materials.  If you have 
not received your open enrollment packet by 
November 1, 2024, contact Zenith at 888-243-2356.    
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